Bruce Lundeen

To MPCA

I am greatly concered about the proposed expansion of the Liberty School. The long term effects of
the waste water and the effects on the enviorment and the community can not I belive be entirely
forseen. LCA will continue to grow, and will continue to put stresses on the enviorment, and on the
community. The orginal size and footprint of the orgaization was compatable to the rual
enviorment, and seem to be in harmony with its surroundings. This expaned proposal would unpset
this balance and erode the enviorment and the community.

Thank you for your consideration on this critical matter.

Bruce Lundeen



